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a truly unique venue
Idiosyncratic, whimsical and charming – our 
cheerful design-led boutique hotel inhabits a 
gorgeous Georgian town house right bang in the 
middle of beautiful Chester, on the loveliest 
street, only moments away from the river.

Putting on a bash is something we do 
extraordinarily well. Parties with personality, 
stimulating meetings and a jolly good knees up 
are all on the agenda - with a highly efficient 
events team that make it run like clockwork. 



fatten up the goose
Catch up with family and friends for lunch in 
December at The Restaurant, where you can enjoy 
our a’ la carte menu or seasonal afternoon tea. 
A range of Christmas cocktails and that old 
favourite mulled wine is always available.

Lunch is served daily between 12-5pm.
Dinner between 6-9:30pm (9pm Sundays).



Wander upstairs to dine in the woodland inspired 
Grown Up, with views over the sparkling 
lights of Chester. Experience the ultimate in 
exclusivity by booking the whole of the top 
floor for you and your guests; the Grown Up Bar 
and its private outdoor terrace overlooking The 
Secret Garden, available until 11 pm. If you 
don’t want the party to end, reserve the 4 attic 
rooms for you and your guests and party until 
midnight!

Celebrate in style with a fizz fuelled reception, 
followed by three delicious courses from our 
festive menu. Finish off with coffee and mince 
pies before strutting your stuff over to Cruise, 
Chester’s hottest nightspot with complimentary 
VIP tickets.

From £49.50 per person

party like a 
grown up!



mid week treats!
Treat the team to a mid week lunch or dinner 
without dipping into the Christmas fund! With 
our specially devised mid week menu there is 
something for everyone in a setting which is 
sure to impress!

2 courses £27.50

3 courses £30



Are you coming to our house party? 

Thursday 22nd December, the last Thursday before 
the big day, we are having a mad one in the 
Grown Up!

Grab your friends, your glad rags and join us 
for a night of dinner and dancing. Start with a 
glass of fizz and polite conversation, followed 
by 3 courses and a half bottle of wine per 
person. Finish on the dance floor showing off 
your best moves!

£65 per person.

Why not make a night of it on one of our 
luxurious bedrooms?

From £129.50 per room.

join the party!



comfy beds for 
eggnoggy heads

When the fun all becomes too much, retreat 
to our comfortable bedrooms. Beds you can 
sink into, deep roll-top baths and powerful 
showers fill the stunning mezzanine duplexes and 
characterful loft rooms. Roberts Radios and 
Nespressos make you feel right at home. This is 
style with substance and a promise of a good 
nights shuteye.

Our apartments have flair, panache and enough 
room to swing a cheetah. Just footsteps from 
Oddfellows central, right on the river bed and 
with parking on the doorstep, the three, two 
bedroomed, fully equipped apartments are ideal 
for family city breaks, getaways with friends or 
a home-from-home for those business trips.

Why not make a night of it with room rates 
from as little as £99.50 per night midweek and 
£149.50 at the weekend.



Don’t be a Scrooge this Christmas and treat the 
team to a merry meeting at Oddfellows. Get the 
business out of the way in one of our private 
meeting space, with access to our AV equipment, 
before head off to the slopes at Oddfellows On 
The Piste. You will feel like work is a million 
miles away with one of our VIP ski hut BBQs. 

Day delegate rates starting from £30 per person.

Speak to events to get the snowball rolling on 
your meeting.

events@oddfellowschester.com
01244 345454

merry meetings



Grab your leg warmers, the brightest jacket you 
can find, a bunch of ski bunnies and head down to 
Oddfellows!

From November The Secret Garden is being 
converted to the winter wonderland that is 
‘Oddfellows On The Piste’, Chester’s funkiest 
ski resort!

Get your ski passes ready to après-ski with 
an Oddfellows twist - winter BBQs, warming 
cocktails and a red run of fun are all on the 
agenda!

On the Piste



Once the preparations are complete, it’s time 
to relax and enter into the Christmas spirit. 
Take a seat in The Lounge Bar and indulge in 
your favourite festive tipple. A selection of 
Christmas special cocktails will be available - 
maybe enjoy a ‘eggnody holder’ or two?!

Book a table in The Restaurant and savour a 
selection of classic Christmas dishes, with that 
all important Oddfellows twist. 

Later retire to The Secret Garden in one of our 
heated booths or take a seat beside the fires to 
finish that bottle of wine.

Christmas eve, 
1 more sleep to go!



Boxing day, 
had enough of the 

washing up?
Take a break from entertaining and let us take 
care of everything while you and your guests 
enjoy a delicious meal from the A La Carte menu 
in The Garden Restaurant. 

If you’re tackling the Boxing Day sales, 
Oddfellows is open from 12pm and The Lounge Bar 
is the perfect setting to rest your weary arms 
after a day of shopping. Or re-energise with a 
glass of wine and one of our chatter platters 
before heading out for a second round!



We know how to throw a bash at Oddfellows!

Join us for an evening of wining, dining and 
entertainment in the funkiest setting in 
town. Start the evening with a Champagne and 
canapé reception before moving through to The 
Restaurant for a lavish 3 course dinner. 

Later head through to the bar and Secret Garden, 
where Dax on Sax will be swinging in the new 
year! 

From £85 per person.

Just want to dance the night away?! 
Our entry tickets start from £10 per person, 
including a glass of fizz on arrival.

New Years Eve



New Year’s Day
Start the new year with a family brunch at 
oddfellows! A section of salmon and scrambled 
eggs, eggs Benedict or a good old fashioned Full 
English will be on offer with a ‘hair of the 
dog’ Bloody Mary or Breakfast Bellini!

£20 per person.

Menu available 10am - 4pm



let’s get started!
Now we have teased you with our fantastic 
offerings, why not drop our events team a line 
to get the ball rolling on the festive fun! 

01244 34 54 54 

events@oddfellowschester.com
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